
Economic Opportunity Atlanta, Inc. 
101 Marietta Street Bldg. • Atlanta, Georgia 30303 • 

T. M. Parham 
Exec uci ve Adminis trato r 

June 25, 1968 

Letter of Intent 

Honorable Ivan Allen, Jr., Mayor 
City of Atlanta 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Sir: 

We are pleased to inform you that the completion date of the 
City of Atlanta contract has been officially ex tended from 
June 21, 1968 to August 31, 1968. 

You may proceed as outlined in the program modifications and 
modified budgets on the basis of this letter of intent . 

A formal contract modification will follow immediately. 

TMP/cl 

cc : Mrs. 
Dr . 
Mr . 
Mr . 
Mr. 
Mr . 

Bridges 
Hicks 
Allison 
Rodge r s 
Davis 
Farrow 

Thomas M. Parham 
Executive Administrator 




